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October 30, 2008 -- For Immediate Release 
  

‘Holiday Tag’ Distribution Begins Nov. 3 
 
DUBUQUE, Iowa – The City of Dubuque will continue its annual distribution of a 

complimentary “Holiday Tag” for extra garbage to its solid waste collection customers.  

Distribution will begin on Monday, Nov. 3, 2008, and end Friday, Dec. 12, 2008.  There will be 

no distribution on Veterans Day, Nov. 11. 

Customers requesting the Holiday Tag for themselves, relatives or neighbors will need to 

present the original bottom half of their Oct. 31, 2008 through Nov. 21, 2008 City of Dubuque 

utility bills, which have the Holiday Tag information printed on them.  Renters in housing units 

where the owner pays the City utility bill will need to request a Holiday Tag from the owner or 

property manager.  

Customers can pick up their Holiday Tag during normal business hours at the Municipal 

Services Center at 925 Kerper Court, the Utility Billing office on the first floor of City Hall at 

13th & Central, the Housing and Community Development office on the 3rd Floor of the Historic 

Federal Building (Post Office) at 350 W. 6th

For additional information, please call 589-4250 or e-mail 

publicworks@cityofdubuque.org. 

 Street, and the Leisure Services Department office 

at 2200 Bunker Hill Road.  (Phone requests cannot be accepted.) The Holiday Tags may be used 

for refuse on any collection day in the future. 
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